COLLEGE OF DUPAGE
Laps with the Chaps 5k Run/Walk
Saturday, October 18, 2014 4PM

On Saturday, October 18th, 2014, the College of DuPage will be hosting a 5k run/walk as a
fundraiser for the scholarship programs at the college. This is the fourth year the college
will be hosting this event and our third in assisting. The event coordinators were very
impressed and appreciative of our efforts in previous they are happy to have us back again
this year.

Event starts at 1600 local time. | was hoping to meet up at staging by 1430 hours at the
main COD campus parking lot (exact location to be determined, and you will be notified by
email/phone call). | will plan on being there around 1400 hours or before. We will deploy
and be at our posts by 1515 or before if everyone arrives ahead of time.

The route is all on the college grounds between Lambert on the west and Park on the east,
and College on the south and Fawell on the north. So all within less than 1 square mile.

Contact for further information is through David Bukowski NO9KPD.
Email address: n9kpd@arrl.net
phone number: 708.252.3283

Full event info:
http:/Iwww.cod.edu/5k/

Thank you for your time.
-Dave / N9KPD

Sign up by following the link: http://goo.gl/aRf39I
or by scanning the QR code



http://www.google.com/url?q=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.cod.edu%2F5k%2F&sa=D&sntz=1&usg=AFQjCNEB7D52PfN2sa1ZEHH8GvgdkK27Ew
http://goo.gl/aRf39I

